
                                                                           POZDRAVY Z LYTHAMU….DĚKUJI MOC….THANK YOU 

 

My thanks to Jan Šterba, the staff and students at Gybon 

for making my recent visit so memorable. 

I very much enjoyed the opportunity to teach some of the 

English classes, and was very much impressed, as in 

previous years, by the high academic standard of the 

students.  

 

 

Especial thanks to Pavel Adámek who made all the arrangements for my five day visit 

and to Ludĕk Absolon and his hard-working department for their warm welcome.  

This was my 15th visit to Gybon and it was 

excellent to see that the school is doing so well and 

to experience the friendly atmosphere once again.  

 

 

 

It was very good also to make my third ascent of Snĕžka and to have such comfortable 

accommodation at the Hotel pod Vĕži.    

 Thank you and best wishes to all teachers and students for the summer holidays soon!  

 


